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October 23, 1980

Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton,

I would like to know if the N.R.C. is supporting any on-going
research on techniovwee for decontamination (especailly in urban areas)
of radiccesium and other isotopes following a hypothetical large

release of radiocactivity from a nuclear reactor.

Sivcerely,
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~Jan Beyea
Senior Energy Scientist
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